
October Newsletter            
              

● Student Government will officially start in 
November.  Elections take place mid-October.

● The BTE Library is sponsoring The Character 
Pumpkin contest again!  Entry information Will 
be coming home from Mrs. Kick. Be on the 
lookout for information in the upcoming days!!

● Our “Golden Apple” character program begins 
10/6/23 for the 23-24 school year.

  

     Important Dates…
● Indigenous Peoples’ Holiday 10/9/23- No School
● Bills Day - 10/13/2023
● Monochromatic Day - Wear only your favorite 

color - head to toe- 10/20/2023
● Red Ribbon Week -10/23-10/27 School Spirit

○ 10/23 - Pajamas
○ 10/24 - Tie Die
○ 10/25  -Wear Red
○ 10/26-  Bills Gear
○ 10/27 - Fall Theme or Falcon Wear

● Wear Halloween Costumes to school 10/31/23

●                                 Principal’s Notes
We

● We will practice a county-wide early release drill on 10/6/23.  Our BTE students will be 
dismissed 15 minutes earlier on this date.

● Halloween may be celebrated with costumes.  
○ Students may wear costumes to school.  Costumes should not be scary/gory or go past 

the ankle. We do not want students tripping and falling in the hallways, or on the school 
bus!

○ Weapon accessories are not allowed in school.
○ Large costume accessories will not be permitted on the school bus.
○ No face paint may be worn in school. 


